
March 8th, 2022 
 
In person Grad Groups will be conducted following these safety measures: 
 

• As volunteers, often hosting out of their own homes, we leave certain 
safety protocols up to the comfortability of grad group leaders. As such, 
they may require proof of vaccination to attend their in-person groups. 

• Meeting outside is encouraged  
• Maintain social distance between participants where possible  
• Follow any local ordinances and regulations that are more restrictive than 

these protocols   
 

Participants experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19 including cough, fever, 
sore throat, or any indication of being unwell, are asked not to attend.   
While affiliated with and supported by the Hoffman Institute, Hoffman 
graduate groups are run by volunteer graduate leaders and not the Institute 
itself. Your safety and health are your responsibility. 

 
 
July 6th, 2021 
 
In person Grad Groups will be conducted following these safety measures: 
 

• Masks optional for fully vaccinated participants   
• All Hoffman graduates are welcome regardless of vaccination status   
• Meeting outside is encouraged  
• Maintain social distance between participants where possible  
• Follow any local ordinances and regulations that are more restrictive than 

these protocols   
 

Participants experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19 including cough, fever, 
sore throat, or any indication of being unwell, are asked not to attend.   
While affiliated with and supported by the Hoffman Institute, Hoffman 
graduate groups are run by volunteer graduate leaders and not the Institute 
itself. Your safety and health are your responsibility. 

 
 



 
April 23rd, 2021  
 
The below safety measures are on the conservative side, but as we welcome the 
first in-person meetings in a year and a half, we feel this is a perfect start. We will 
be updating them regularly and adjusting as is appropriate. 
 

In person Grad Groups will be conducted following these safety measures: 
 
 

• Meet outside whenever possible 
• Maintain at least 6ft of distance between participants  
• All participants to wear a mask at all times (regardless of vaccination status or 

negative covid test) 
• No hugging or touching 
• All Hoffman graduates are welcome  

 
If you are experiencing any symptoms of Covid-19 including cough, fever, sore 
throat, or any indication of being unwell, we ask that you not attend. While 
affiliated and supported by the Hoffman Institute, graduate groups are run by 
volunteer graduate leaders and not the Institute itself. Your safety and health are 
your responsibility. 
 


